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Metsä Tissue Corp.				STOCK EXCHANGE NOTICE


						24 November 2000 at 12.00








METSÄ TISSUE’S FINANCIAL STATEMENT BULLETIN FOR 2000








Contrary to information given in Metsä Tissue’s Interim Report published on 26 October 2000, the company’s financial statement bulletin for 2000 will be released already on 5 February 2001.





For more information contact


Mikko Hietanen, Chief Financial Officer


Tel. +358 1046 94595, mobile +358 50 558 1280














DISTRIBUTION


Hex, Helsinki Exchanges


Key media





